
From: David Berrey   
Sent: Thursday, March 5, 2020 8:26 PM 
To: Sen. Jesse Kiehl <Sen.Jesse.Kiehl@akleg.gov> 
Subject: SUPPORT FOR SB176 
 
Dear Senator Kiehl, 
As President of our adhoc group  of concerned citizens, Wake-up Alaskans to the Toxic Environmental 
Reality, we want to thank you for your introduction of SB 176.  
Our group was started when fire fighting foam containing PFAS contaminated our drinking water wells.  
Due to negligence on the part of the chemical companies, and general misconception of these emerging 
forever chemicals which lead to releases into our groundwater. This negatively effected large sections of 
our community who unwittingly drank contaminated water over several years.  
We wholeheartedly endorse you efforts to rectify this situation. Although the levels of contamination 
proposed we feel should be lower, it is a giant step in the right direction.  
You can be assured of our groups continued support.  
Thank you. 
 
Sincerly, 
David Berrey  
President of W.A.T.E.R 
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